
      The annual meeting of the Five Cities Bridge Club was held on October 9, 2014.  
Lori Hays called the meeting to order and read the minutes of last year’s annual 
meeting.  A motion was made to accept the minutes as read and accepted by the 
membership.
      Pete Avotins presented the treasurer’s report.  The year to date bank balance is 
$6205.43.  Receipts are $10029.00 and the expenses are $7787.75 for a net gain of 
$2241.25.  There will be year end expenses for an estimated $2200 for bonuses, yearly 
rent and the Christmas party.  A motion was made and the report was accepted by the 
membership.
      The nominating committee presented the slate of candidates for the 2015 board.  
The candidates are: Hold over members Lori Hays, Toni Gold, Doris Dunn, Emily Kreins  
Pete Avotins and new candidates Donna Kimber and Leslie Parrott.  As no other 
candidates were brought forward from the floor, the membership voted to approve this 
slate. The board expressed appreciation for past service to Dick Rivera and Lynn Byrd.
     Lori Hays provided and update of our situation as regarding a venue for duplicate 
bridge play.  We will return to the Vets Club in Pismo Beach at the end of October 
andWe are continuing to look for other places to play bridge.
      There being no other new business, the meeting was adjourned.


